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Fairy Tea Party 
 
For two of my meetings I decided to have a fairy tea party. 
 
The first week we did non-bake recipes with the girls and saved the finished product for the next 
week. 
 
On the day of the fairy tea party everyone dressed up and the girls each brought a special adult 
with them (aunt, mom, dad, grandma, godfather, etc.) 
 
Then we made tiara's, wands and other fairy crafts which required the help of an adult. 
 
Then we all sat down and used the table manners we had learned earlier on in the year and we 
had lemonade and the squares we had made the week before. 
 
The adults loved it, they were able to see what the girls were up to. 
 
The kids loved showing off their adults to us and seeing them try to sing the songs. 
 
It was a big success!! I would recommened everyone try a version of a tea party. 
 
Hilary Dotto	
  


